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Tanzania Trip Recap
Madison, Linda and Jordan were in Tanzania last week after a long 2.5 years away.
They were able to check in with the kids at school and at home and provided them
with new school supplies, backpacks, shoes, clothes, special Christmas gifts, and
more thanks to all of your generosity via our Bingo fundraiser.
All of the kids are healthy, happy, and doing well in school!




Meet Our New Kids

We couldn't be more excited to have 5 new students join the MV family.

From left to right we have: Najima, Abdul, Samir (Tatu's younger brother), and

sibling pair Junior and Helen. This brings our total number of kids to 23, and we

couldn't do it without all of our amazing sponsors!

12/16 - 12/17

Online & In-Store at The Domain
1216 from 6-8 pm

Enter code

JGIVEBACK-AMGVH

in your cart or at checkout on
kendrascott.com, or mention it at
checkout in-store. and 20% of
your purchase will benefit

Mesha's Village

Not combinable with other offers.
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Annual Kendra
Scott Event

It's that time of year again! If you're
planning to do some holiday shopping
at Kendra Scott this year, come swing
by the Domain on December
16th between 6-8pm to have 20%
of your purchase go straight to

Mesha's Village.

If you are unable to attend in person,
not to worry - our event will be hybrid
and you can shop online anytime on
December 16-17 using code
GIVEBACK-AMGVH at checkout and
Mesha’s Village will receive the

proceeds.



November Birthdays

This month we got to celebrate Mariam

turning 9 and Junior turning 7!

Swalhili Sayings
In conversing with the children and our local friends, we have learned a bit of Swahili,

the native language in Tanzania. As an organization rooted in education, we want to

share some of what we have learned with you all.

“"Twende” meaning "Let's go"

If you or anyone you know is interested in sponsorship, becoming a Mesha's Village
member, or making a one-time donation please visit www.meshasvillage.com or

email meshasvillage@gmail.com.



